
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF DANVILLE 

PUBLIC MEETING on 

NOVEMBER 12, 2024 AT 6:00 p.m. 

At the HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM. 

To discuss the proposed permanent partial 

closing and its redirection on Serilda Street. 

School Officials will be available to answer 

questions. 

 

Office of Village Mayor 

Joseph J. Mazzari 

 

Safety Service Director 

Monte L. Vance 


